UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES
DILIMAN QUEZON CITY

DIRECT LINE: (632) 928-2889

VoIP TRUNKLINE 981-8500 LOCAL: 2583
OFFICE OF THE VICE-CHANCELLOR Fax: (632) 928-2889

FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS E-Mar.: ovcaa@ovcaa.upd. edu.ph

MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA-BMP 16-121

TO : ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS, AND FACULTY MEMBERS
.W
» .
FROM - BENITO M. PACHECO, Ph.D.

Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs ¥

SUBJECT : One U.P. Professorial Chair (PC) and One U.P. Faculty Grant (FG)
Awards: Advance Notice

DATE : 27 January 2016

Attached is Memorandum No. PAEP 16-01, an advance notice for the One U.P.
Professorial Chair (PC) and One U.P. Faculty Grant (FG) Awards, to alert potential
faculty applicants for the first round of awards covering the period of 1 January 2016 to
31 December 2018.

Evaluation period shall be from 01 July 2012 to 30 June 2015 (3 years).

Final forms and official call for applications shall be announced in a couple of weeks.

Thank you.



